
Dear Valued Blue Diamond Employee,

Do you have a child in college or one planning on going to college?
Did you know that the Blue Diamond Growers Foundation awards scholarships
every year to promising young students aspiring to a four-year college degree?

We kindly invite you to encourage your college-aged child to apply for this year’s 
scholarship. Simply go online and visit bene�ts.�lice.com/bluediamond/scholar.htm  
to download and print the application from your home computer or any of the 
computers available for your convenience at our team member kiosks. Completed 
applications should be submitted via mail to the address in the instructions.
This year’s postmark deadline is Tuesday, March 31, 2020. 

Thank you for directing your student to this opportunity.

Kind regards,

Blue Diamond Growers Foundation
Scholarship Committee
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